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QUIVIRA MINING COMPANY

POST OFFICE BOX 218 « GRANTS NEW MEXICO 87020

September 25, 1989 “TURN ORIG

UPS Second Day Air

Mr. Edward F. Hawkins, Chief s
Licensing Branch 1 s Lt
Uranium Recovery Field Office A
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission .
Box 28325 4
Denver, Colorado 80225 b o

Re: Corrective Action Plan &g, o\
License SUA-1473 LT
Docket No. 40-8905

Dear Mr. Hawkins:

Quivira Mining Company resubmits the following Groundwater
Corrective Action Plan in accordance with your letter dated
July 26, 1989. This resubmittal has been prepared using the
assistance of Mr. George Hoffman P.E., a geohydrologist
consultant from Hydro-Engineering Incorporated.

The Corrective Action Plan is being resubmitted in its entirety.
The plan includes specific information concerning issues raised

~ at the meetings held at the Ambrosia Lake facility on July 19,
1989, and the meeting held March 23, 1989 at New Mexico
Environmental Improvement Division (NMEID) offices in Santa Fe.
It also addresses items discussed and requested during telephone
conversations with Mr. Scott Grace of your staff on August 24 and
September 11, 1989.

Quivira believes the information within this resubmittal contains
the necessary program elements to meet NRC requirements for the
mitigation of ground water impacts that exceed established
protective concentration limits.
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Included with the resubmittal are five (5) copies. The $150
Applicaticn Fee was previous sent with the June 1, 1989
submittal. If you have any questions or need further information
please call me at 287-8851, extension 246.

Sincerely,

QUIVI}A MINING COMPANY
Bill Ferdirnand i’

Manager, Radiation Safety &
Envirnnmental Affairs

Attachments: (5)

Xc: M. Freeman
B. Ganus/J. Stauter (KM)
G. Hoffman (HE)
D. Slifer (NMEID)
H. Whitacre
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